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Comments: As a lifelong Montanan, I urge you to reconsider this project. The expansion of this area would be

detrimental to the character of the Swan Valley. The lodge at Holland Lake is a perfectly fine size as is and would

benefit from a small scale upgrade to existing facilities. Please do not turn this special place into a destination

resort; it is absolutely not the right fit. 


